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CCSD Board of School Trustees meeting recap 
Trustees updated on Qualitative Budget Forecast 

  

LAS VEGAS - Board Agenda Item 5.01 - Qualitative Budget Forecast Update 

 
The Clark County School District (CCSD) Board of School Trustees received an update 
on the District’s budget by Chief Financial Officer Jason Goudie for fiscal year 2019. 
The amended final budget has an estimated ending fund balance of $45.8 million. 
CCSD still anticipates an unassigned ending fund balance of 1.75%.  

 
To view the document related to this item, click here. 

 
Board Agenda Item 3.02 - Interlocal agreement between CCSD, the Board of 
Regents of the Nevada System of Higher Education, on behalf of Nevada State 
College. 

 
The Clark County School District (CCSD) Board of School Trustees voted unanimously 
to continue a partnership that will offer CCSD students a head start on their college 
education by enrolling in Nevada State College courses while in high school. 

 
Students from participating high schools will be offered certain approved courses that 
will qualify for both high school credit and a college credit.  

 
The program will continue in the 2019-20 school year. 
 

To view the document related to this item, click here.  
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